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I am , proud and loyal Australian. I am very familiar with the Waragamba Dam area 
having enjoyed many childhood family outings there.  
 
The significance of threatened species and historical sites meant little to me as a child. Their 
significance is well understood as an adult. 
 
It beggars belief, that an area of World Heritage interest , is under threat of damage.It also 
beggars belief that some questionable political conduct has occurred in this situation. 
 
I call on the government to respect the wishes of so many by not flooding the area and to 
acknowledge that some processes might not have been as transparent as they should have been. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely 
 

 




